The California Public Utilities Commission’s Deaf and Disabled Telecommunications Program, in partnership with the California Department of Rehabilitation (DOR), will host its Biannual Voice Options Program Stakeholder Meeting on Wednesday, December 16, 2021, from 1:30 PM to 3:00 PM. 

[bookmark: _Hlk89427347]At this meeting, DOR will discuss the progress of Voice Options, the expansion of the Program’s overall scope, and the continued adaptiveness of the Voice Options staff and providers.  The link to attend the meeting is: https://urldefense.com/v3/__https://dor-ca-gov.zoom.us/j/83526562998?pwd=NjMwSUdqTDd5aTc3THQ1ejl0YytaQT09__;!!LFxIGwQ!lCsulrx0sjyPG2WlK5dSq4SEQbedsrDhhP-KJepPLGwtGgpV9HwE6TOgZXme6UfZZkK5pA$.  

[bookmark: _Hlk89427608]All meetings will be accessible to Voice Options Stakeholders with disabilities and persons with disabilities from the public.  If you require any reasonable accommodations, please contact Elizabeth Wood (Elizabeth.Wood@dor.ca.gov). 


